
Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that from the academic year 2023/2024 each NAWA scholarship grantee is 

obliged to submit a monthly statement regarding  NAWA scholarship. This is a necessary condition 

for payment of the scholarship. 

The Statement will be available in the USOSweb system each month, as a declaration appearing after 

logging in to the system. The declaration should be accepted only if all the circumstances listed in the 

text of the declaration do not occur. If you do not meet all the conditions, please contact the Dean's 

Office. 

Below I am sending the statement so that you can get acquainted with its content. 

I hereby declare that I am entitled to receive a NAWA scholarship payment i.e. I have a Decision of 

the Director of the Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange, I have signed the scholarship 

agreement, I have submitted the report to the Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange 

I hereby declare that none of the circumstances listed below occurs   

·         not undertaking studies   

·         failing the preparatory course  

·         repeating the semester/ year of studies  

·         expulsion from the register of students/ preparatory course register  

·         disclosure of the fact that the information on the basis of which the scholarship was awarded is 

false  

·         obtaining Polish citizenship by the scholarship holder  

·         staying in the territory of the Republic of Poland illegally or refusing to present a document 

showing the legalization of stay in the territory of the Republic of Poland at the request of the 

University  

·         implementation of distance learning outside Poland  

·         interruption in the participation in the study program, e.g. due to health reasons  

·         Dean's leave or other break in studies of a similar nature  

·         a single stay of the scholarship Holder outside the Republic of Poland longer than 30 days, 

except for the stay on a trip to which he was sent by the university, e.g. under the EU ERASMUS+ 

program  

·         changing the date of stay , period of stay or cancelling the stay  

  

You are kindly asked you to make deliberate decisions and accept the statement in the system only if 

none of the above-mentioned circumstances occur. In case of rejection of statement please contact 

the appropriate Dean’s Office and clarify the reason of rejection.  

 


